Ballina Primary School
Energy Statement
Our school is dedicated to implementing energy efficient practices, recognising that this is essential to provide a leading example to our pupils and the wider community.
We are committed to the following:
· Raising energy awareness

· Setting annual energy savings targets

· Continual improvement in reducing our energy usage

· Complying with all energy and other legislation

· Minimising the impact that our energy use has on the environment

· Communication of our energy statement and energy programme to all staff, students and parents
· Motivating and encouraging the school community to implement energy efficient practices

· Ensuring suppliers and contractors are aware of our energy practice

Overall objectives with respect to energy management 2019-2020.
1. Set up an energy team:
 This school year (2018/19) we will set up an energy team. This team will consist of the Board of Management,  Principal, teaching staff,  SNA’s, the caretaker, the secretary, pupils and parents. An Energy Committee will be formed with a representative from each class. This committee will work with the support of the whole school community. 
2. Assess energy use in the school.
3. Identify areas where savings can be made.
4. Draw up a plan of action for energy savings.
5. Encourage others to implement the energy plan.
6. Monitor energy usage on a continuing basis.
7. Report on the energy management programme. 
8. Review and amend the plan for the following year 2020-2021.

Policy Approval/Ratification
The policy was ratified by the Board of Management of Ballina Primary School on 19/02/19
Signed: Tom Moore. 

Chairperson, Board of Management

